From: Webmaster
Sent: Saturday, December 30, 2017 7:45 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment - | NN

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-12-30

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0306

-- Name --
Nemanja Savic

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
| strongly oppose this, because it will create monopoly and higher prices for final customer at the end of
line

N.Savic





